
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2025 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian 

 

Re:  School Report 2025 

 

We are writing to inform you that your child(ren)’s school report will be available to view on the Arbor ‘Parent App’ 

from next Tuesday afternoon (15th July). As we continue to utilise Arbor as our primary communication platform, we 

have made the decision to send all reports out electronically.  

 

For a guide on how to access the report, please visit the link below and see the images below: 

Accessing reports via Arbor (please select the ‘on the parent app’ section for relevant instructions) 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/204078322-Downloading-a-Report-Card-from-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year’s report has been compiled in line with ongoing teacher assessments carried out for reading, writing, maths 

and science. As a school, we have focused on keeping the reports personal, focusing on the achievements of your 

child. Teachers have provided an insight into your child’s strengths and areas to develop next year for the core 

subjects of English and maths & provided end of year information for the foundation subjects. 

 

For children in Year 6, the results from statutory assessments will also be available to view via the Arbor ‘Parent 

App’, along with an explanation of these results. For children in Year 1 and some Year 2 pupils, phonics check 

results will be available to view via the ‘Parent App’. Results of the ‘multiplication tables check’ for Year 4 children will 

also be available via the app. 

 

For children in Reception, this report will focus upon the areas of learning assessed in Early Years and if your child 

has achieved a good level of development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once received, if you would like to make a comment regarding your child’s report, please complete the reply slip and 

return it to the school office. If you require any assistance with accessing the report, would like to request a printed 

copy or would like to book an appointment to discuss your child’s report, please contact the school office (01704 

508 500 or email office@churchtown.org.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Payne 

Headteacher   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip – End of Year Report 2025 

 

Name of child: ______________________________________________ Class: ___________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________ Date: ____________ 

 

Comment: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


